
 
 
 
VIA Electronic Mail 
 
David Jurgens 
City of Chesapeake - Northwest River System 
306 Cedar Road 
P.O. Box 15225 
Chesapeake, Virginia 23322 
djurgens@cityofchesapeake.net 
 
Re: Administrative Order Termination – U.S. EPA Docket No. SDWA-03-2025-0095DS 

City of Chesapeake - Northwest River System, Chesapeake, Virginia 
PWS ID No. VA3550051 

 
Dear David Jurgens: 
 
The United States Environmental Protection Agency, Region 3, (“EPA”) issued the above-referenced 
Administrative Order to City of Chesapeake - Northwest River System (“City of Chesapeake”) on May 5, 
2025. In response to that Administrative Order, City of Chesapeake completed their Risk and Resilience 
Assessment (“RRA”) for the Northwest River System and submitted their certification of completion for 
the RRA, as required by Section 1433(a) of the Safe Drinking Water Act (“SDWA”), 42 U.S.C. § 300i-2(a). 
Pursuant to Paragraph 32 of the Administrative Order, EPA is informing you that City of Chesapeake 
completed the requirements of the Order, and EPA is terminating the Order as of the date of this 
letter. 
 
Please be advised that City of Chesapeake - Northwest River System continues to be subject to the 
SDWA, 42 U.S.C. §§ 300f - 300j-27, and the applicable requirements of the National Primary Drinking 
Water Regulations found in 40 C.F.R. Part 141. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

If you have questions regarding any of the above information or the City of Chesapeake’s future 
compliance obligations, please contact Natale DePase, Enforcement Officer, Safe Drinking Water Act 
and Wetlands Section, at (215) 814-2799 or depase.natale@epa.gov. 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 

Karen Melvin, Director 
Enforcement and Compliance Assurance Division 
U.S. EPA, Region 3 

cc: 
Natale DePase 
R3 Regional Hearing Clerk 
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